
 

 
2016-2017 Investigation Committee 
 
A. E. Ball, Chair 
K. Atamanchuk 
D. G. Chapman 
A. Chrobak (Lay Representative) 
D. E. Cross 
A. F. Eshmade  
D. G. Hodgkinson  
L. N. Kavanagh  
L. Korenbaum 
R. N. Matthews 
I. McKay 
J. Reinsch (Lay Representative) 
J. B. Smith 
V. Tanner 
S. Walkes 
 
The Investigation Committee’s mandate is to investigate complaints and concerns 
received from both the public and members of the Association, as well as to consider 
questions on professional conduct received from Association members.  The actions of 
the Committee are conducted under the authority of Part 9 of The Engineering and 
Geoscientific Professions Act and are supplemented by the Association’s By-Law 15 
and the Code of Ethics for the Practice of Professional Engineering & Professional 
Geoscience. 
 
The Committee held ten meetings between September 1, 2016 and June 30, 2017.  In 
addition, numerous sub-committee meetings were held to review the various 
complaints, undertake interviews and prepare draft Findings Reports for the 
Committee’s review.  There were 15 new files opened; five were received from 
members of the public, three from civic Authorities-Having-Jurisdiction, two from 
professional members, and five initiated directly by the Investigation Committee. Of the 
15 files, seven were related to professional skills, five related to conduct of the member, 
and three to both skill and conduct. The year closed with 24 files under active 
investigation.  
 
On behalf of the Investigation Committee, I would like to thank the Engineers 
Geoscientists Manitoba support staff, Lorraine Dupas and Mike Gregoire, for their 
continuing support and dedicated service to the committee. 

 


